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We	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	and	have	been	active	in	trying	to	bring	this	
about.		The	feed	in	price	presently	is	unregulated	and	unfair	and	is	leaving	the	
solar	industry	and	owners	unsure	about	what	will	happen	next.		A	fair	price	
should	be	linked	to	wholesale	prices	and	increased	as	they	increase.		It	should	
represent	the	true	value	of	solar	energy	and	should	be	at	an	level	to	encourage	
more	solar	use,	therefore	reducing	dependency	on	dirty,	climate	warming	fossil	
fuels.	I	urge	the	government	and	electricity	companies	to	address	this	issue	
urgently	and	stabilise	this	important	industry	to	the	advantage	of	all	people.	
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